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North West DPWI: Provision of personal protective 

equipment (PPE) 

 

The PSA received a report indicating that employees rendering cleaning services in the Department of 

Public Works and Infrastructure, housed in the Court building in Klerksdorp, are performing duties without 

PPE (i.e., masks, boots, and overalls). The PSA engaged the employer in this regard and the employer 

requested to be afforded an opportunity to investigate the matter. The PSA agreed to afford the employer 

the opportunity to investigate. The employer made a commitment to present the outcome of the 

investigation to the PSA in due course. 

 

Members will be informed of the outcome once received from the employer. 

 

Employees who have not yet chosen the PSA as their Union of Choice can contact Patience Mashaba on 

082 880 8943 or Nozi Monaisa 082 880 8992. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 
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